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I would like to welcome all of our pupils and staff back
following the Christmas break. The senior pupils have
already completed their Prelim exams and will be
receiving their results soon. The upcoming parents’
evenings for S4 and S5/6 will give you the opportunity
to discuss these results and any interventions that will
be put in place to support your child. I would also like
to take this opportunity to thank our team of
invigilators for their hard work.

We have included a reminder of our school uniform.
Thank you for continuing to support us in encouraging
all of our young people to wear school uniform. 

This term, we have a focus on supporting improving
attendance. We have attached the Argyll and Bute
Council Maximising Attendance guide for your
information. If you would like any further information,
help or advice on how to support your child to come to
school, please contact us.



We are delighted to welcome Mrs Kydd-Corr as Faculty Head of English
and Modern Languages. 

We currently have two temporary posts advertised on myjobscotland. We
are seeking a Teacher of Art and a Teacher of Social Subjects with RMPS. 

Please share the link below with anyone who may be interested in
applying for these posts.

https://myjobscotland.gov.uk/search?
parent_org=2605&cat=2438&page=1&type=external&sort=pd  

 
We will be re-advertising for a permanent Teacher of Mathematics over

the coming weeks. We will share the link to the advert. 

Mr Doxsey and Mrs Campbell are currently both not in school. We hope
that they will be back with us soon. We will keep you updated. In the

meantime, please contact the school office should you need any support
regarding senior phase pupils. 

Staff Update

https://myjobscotland.gov.uk/search?parent_org=2605&cat=2438&page=1&type=external&sort=pd
https://myjobscotland.gov.uk/search?parent_org=2605&cat=2438&page=1&type=external&sort=pd
https://myjobscotland.gov.uk/search?parent_org=2605&cat=2438&page=1&type=external&sort=pd




HMRC are making changes to Child
Benefit  High Income Child

Charges, we have sent out the
guidance along with this update. 

 The Wellbeing Support for Parents, Carers & Families
docutmant has also been sent out along with this update. 



Campbeltown 
Grammar 

School 
Uniform

Parent Council

The next Parent Council Meeting will be held on Monday 20th January at 7pm in CGS.
New members welcome, please contact the  Parent Council Contact on

pccampbeltowngrammarschool@argyllandbute.npfs.org.uk 
Minutes  will be made available on the school website. 

 

S3 pupils are heading to Loch Eil
Outward Bound Centre at the

end of January, we look forward
to hearing about their trip.


